
RETURNING TO ART CLASS TERM 4 2021 
 

 

Hi Everyone, here are the expectations around returning to class this term with restrictions still in 

place. 

 

WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT FROM ME: 

• The art space and materials will be wiped down before and after class 

• The QR code will be available to scan on drop off an pick up at both the front and side doors. 

• If you don’t want to scan, I will have a sheet to fill in at the front door only. 

• I will be wearing a mask throughout class. 

• I will still pick up your children from Springwood Public if needed. 

• I will be double vaxed by the time classes start back up. 

• Bathrooms will have 1 handtowel/washer for the kids to wipe their hands on if they are 

using the bathroom. 

 

WHAT I EXPECT FROM YOU: 

• Please sign in using the QR code or sign in sheet each time you drop off and pick up your 

child/ren. 

• Adults please wear a mask inside my home. 

• Children can wear a mask if they wish. 

• Please stick to 2 adults at a time inside. 

• Kids are to have their own afternoon tea and water bottle. 

• Unless things change, we probably won’t be able to have an end of year party      

• I would usually recommend bringing an A3 folder for your child’s artworks but it is a short 

term and 3 of the works won’t fit, so it is ok. 

 

PAYMENT: 

• Payment is usually in full upfront however, it is Covid times and heading towards Christmas 

so I don’t want to be refunding people if we go into lockdown again. 

Please organise payment each week starting 1 week prior to class. 

Your invoice will have payment details.  

 

Let me know if you have any questions or issues. 

 

Thanks 

Jade 


